DARTMOUTH POLICE DEPARTMENT

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Sunday, October 23, 2016

DARTMOUTH POLICE ADMINISTER NARCAN

DARTMOUTH, MA – On Saturday, October 22, 2015 at approximately 8:00 p.m., Officer Jorge SILVA successfully administered Narcan to a 25 year old Dartmouth man on Anderson Way.

After the successful administration of the Narcan, the male party was transported to St. Luke’s Hospital for further medical evaluation/treatment. 

No additional medical information is available regarding the male.

[bookmark: _GoBack]This marks the first administration of Narcan by the Dartmouth Police Department since officers were outfitted with it last week.  




Contact: Kyle Costa
               Public Information Officer
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